From: Carey Brennan

Sent: 15 May 2023 14:10

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: S62A/2023/0017

Dear Sir or Madam,

RE: S62A/2023/0017 - Land Tilekiln Green Great Hallingbury

| am writing to oppose the proposed development on the basis that significant damage to the wildlife has already
been done and further development would fully destroy the natural habitats that remain.

It would harm the openness of the greenbelt and shouldn't be considered because work was started prior to any
biodiversity study. This means the pre-existing natural environment has not been recorded and as such the site
should be allowed to fully re-nature prior to any further consideration.

Please send a message that it is not appropriate to start any form of work and destroy wildlife in advance of
seeking appropriate approvals.

In addition it would damage the village with increased pollution from both light and fumes and the village isn't
suitable for the potential increase in traffic.

Warm Regards,

Carey Brennan





